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Nov 15     Rotary’s “Preserve Planet Earth” 
Nov 22     TBA 
Nov 29     Cottonwoods Christmas Party 
Dec 6     Business / Director’s Meeting   
Dec 12     Club Christmas Party at Kelowna    

    Golf and Country Club 
Dec 20     TBA 
Dec 27     No meeting  
Jan 3     TBA 
Jan 10     Business/ Directors Meeting  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



RAMBLING 
 
Ron took a trip down to Penticton and 
his phone came along. I quite like the  
composition of them. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

MEETING OF NOVEMBER 8, 2018 
 
 
VISITING ROTARIANS – None  
 
 
GUESTS – None 

 
 
ATTENDANCE – 100% (15 makeups!) 
 
 
 
 

          
 
Sheriff Lockie decided to quiz our knowledge 
of World War II. Why, well Remembrance 
Day was going to fall on the coming Sunday 
and he wanted to ensure we could remember 
something to remember. The questions 
involved linking dates to events and in 
general the members did fairly well. Well 
done Lockie!  
 
 
SIGNS SIGNS EVERYWHERE 
THERE’S SIGNS 
 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
Friends of Rotary ‘Christmas in a 
Bottle’ Fundraiser – 
 

 
 
Each "Christmas in a Bottle" sells for $20 and 
includes: a string of lights and switch in a 
wine bottle, an AA battery, a Christmas 
decoration that can be taken off when it's not 
Christmas, a wine gift bag, and a pamphlet 
explaining the Rotary Club of Kelowna Capri 
sponsorship of the annual Cottonwoods 
Christmas Party. We are also selling the 
lights separately for $10 each.  
 
Our sales on November 3rd at the mall and at 
Sandalwoods netted the club $970. There is 
one more sale to go before the Cottonwood’s 
event occurs late this month. 
 
 
 



 
 
Remembrance Day – Brian placed our 
wreath at the Rutland Cenotaph and provided 
the music for the ceremony on Nov. 11th.  
This is the 42 year he has provided the music 
for this moving ceremony.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
Paul Harris Presentation – PDG Adolf and 
Bob presented Art with a Paul Harris 
Fellowship. For Art this is his PHF + 7. The 
members of the club then got up and 
congratulated him. The Foundation is his 
charity of choice.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
A small work party went to the Kelowna 
Women’s Shelter on Monday, Nov 12th and 
racked leaves in the backyard. Two 
members, Lockie and Buzz were also there 
the day before for several hours.  
 
 

 
Buzz hard at work             Photo by Theresa  
 



 
Lockie tarping leave to be put in his trailer                      
Photo by Theresa 
 
 
 

 
John and Lockie share a moment of leafy joy                                  
Photo by Theresa  
 

 
The entire crew                 Selfie by Theresa 
 
 
 

 
 
Save A Rhino Backpack Project – we 
received a letter from Osoyoos Rotary Club 
updating us on this project our club donated 
too. A copy of the letter has been inserted 
into the newsletter. Many thanks to Harold 
Cox for thinking of us. 
 
 
 

 
Cottonwoods Christmas Party, Nov. 
29th – Ron reported that all is in order for this 
annual event that is now in its 50th year. A list 
of guests attending is coming out soon. Cost 
for Rotarians will be $35 and $25 for guest 
hosts. 
 
 
 









Donor Trail – Last week Art presented an 
action plan for a Donor Trail. A copy of this 
was sent to each member on Tuesday and 
will not be inserted in this newsletter.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
Club Christmas Party – a club Christmas 
 party is set for Wednesday, December 12th 
at the Kelowna Golf and Country Club. Jack  
and Brian have done some amazing work 
getting the event organized.   
 
 
 
 

 
 
Salvation Army Kettles – the Capri Club 
will be staffing Salvation Army kettles at Rona 
on November 17th and at Walmart on 
November 24th. 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 

 
 
Elections for the 2019-2020 Club Executive 
will be held in December. All positions are 
open so please consider putting yourself 
forward to serve this club. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
The 2019 District Conference is in beautiful 
Kamloops, British Columbia     May 2-5, 2019 
 
Registration is now open on the District 5060 
website on Clubrunner.  
 
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/50005/sitepag
e/district-conference-2019 
 
The DG showed a short video on the 2019 
District Conference. It can be seen at  
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gfoRI
M5myj0 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



HUMOUR 
 

 
 
 
 

 
What it says is “This is the evilest rug I have 
ever seen.” 
 

 
Can’t wait to bake it and see it come out like 
the picture! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
GUEST SPEAKER 
 
No speaker this evening. .   
  
 
 
 
 
 
 



ART GALLERY 
 

 
Crossroad d'Impression by Agevla77 
(Finland) 
 

  
Unknown – volcanic eruption. Lightning is 
due to static electricity in the dust 
 

 
Sombra by Taiss (Portugal) 
 
 
 
 
 
ADVERTISING 
 
 

 
www.tristartravelandcruise.com/ 
 
 
 

http://www.tristartravelandcruise.com/


 
White’s Barbecue and Fireplace Centre 
160-2000 Spall Road, Kelowna, B.C.  
V1Y 9P6                              2 
50-862-3240 
www.barbecueandfireplacecentre.com/ 
 
 
 

 
www.spekconsultancy.com 

 

 

 

 
https://ca.linkedin.com/in/ron-becker-68087817 
 

 

 
www.cdikelowna.com/ 

 

 

 

  
www.st-hubertus.bc.ca 
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www.illichmanns.com/ 

http://www.illichmanns.com/

